
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 
WORKSHOP WITH CANBY PLANNING COMMISSION 

June 10, 2004 

Present: Mayor Melody Thompson, Councilors Walt Daniels, Georgia Newton, Wayne 
Oliver, Patrick Johnson, and Randy Carson, Planning Commissioners Jim Brown, Jeff 
Manley, John Molamphy, Tony Helbling, and Randy Tessman, City Administrator Mark 
Adcock, Community Development and Planning Director John Williams, Library & 
Parks Director Beth Saul, Associate Planner Darren Nichols, Project Planner Matilda 
Deas, City Recorder Pro Tern Kim Scheafer, Senator Kurt Schrader, State Representative 
Wayne Scott, ODOT Region 1 Manager Matthew Garrett, ODOT Region 1 Community 
Affairs Manager Steve Harry, Bob Backstrom, Jan Milne, Jamie Netter, Bob & Sheila 
Tice, Marlene Elmore, Ralph Netter, John Walch, Lloyd Walch, June Postlewait, Daniel 
Webb, Fred & Bettie Postlewait, Leonard Walker, Dan Leischner, Lyle Read, Jerry 
Simnet, John Schmitz, Sean & Darla Bowen, Paul & Joyce Satter, Jon Bell and Steve 
Mayes. Councilor Blackwell absent. 

Mayor Thompson called the session to order at 7:10 p.m. 

The City Council and Planning Commission met in a workshop session at the Canby 
Adult Center. Matthew Garrett from ODOT talked about the long and short term plans 
for the intersection of Territorial Road and Highway 99E. ODOT will be hosting a public 
meeting at the New Life Foursquare Church on June 24 from 7-8:30 p.m. 

The Council and Planning Commission discussed different ways to interpret the 
annexation criteria regarding maintaining a buildable land supply. There was general 
agreement to use the amount of platted land, but no specific conclusion was reached. 

Mayor Thompson adjourned the session at 9:00 p.m. 
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